
 

 

INVITATION 

DEAR TEACHERS, 
EDUCATORS, 
DIDACTICIANS!  

We would like to invite you to 
participate in the testing of our online 
game created to educate children and 
young people about cyber security.  

 
With your help, we would like to test 
our solution and gather feedback on 
what we can still do better to make the 
game as relevant as possible for 
pupils.  

 
We encourage you to take a look at the 
game materials available online at our 
website cyber4schools. There you will 
find the necessary information. If you 

decide to take part in the testing, please contact 
our team for details on how to register for the 
beta version.  

 TO KNOW MORE DETAILS GO TO 

Test our game! – Cyber4Schools 

CONTACT WITH US 

Poland 

l.wilczynski@asmresearch.pl 

(Łukasz Wilczyński) 

Estonia 

bilore@ttu.ee 

(Birgy Lorenz) 

Germany 

f.brackhane@uniss.org 

(Fabian Brackhane) 

 

 
              
PARTICIPATING IN 
THE PROJECT YOU 
WILL: 

• HELP YOUR STUDENTS TO 
KNOW MORE ABOUT 
CYBERSECURITY! 

• ENRICH YOUR LESSONS WITH 
ONLINE GAME! 

• FIND PRACTICAL ADVISE ON 
HOW TO PROTECT YOUR DATA 
AND NOT LOOSE YOUR WORK! 

 

 

cyber4schools.eu 

https://www.cyber4schools.eu/test-our-game/
mailto:l.wilczynski@asmresearch.pl
mailto:bilore@ttu.ee
mailto:f.brackhane@uniss.org
http://www.cyber4schools.eu/

